
 
February 22, 2023 

   

 If We Are Not at the Table, We Are on the Menu. 
 

 

Making sure our legislators know who we are 
and what we need from them is a central part 
of the work we do in Rapid Response, and we 
know nobody can do that better than our 
members. Building a communication network 
at the local union level is the foundation of the 
non-partisan work Rapid Response does 
around legislative issues that impact our 
collective bargaining rights, safety and health, 
job security, healthcare, and retirement 
security. We engage in the fights that help us 
build family-supportive, good jobs and strong 
communities. The fights that reflect our values 
and a vision of the America that works for 
workers.  
 

We are excited to announce District 11 will be holding a series of Presidents’ meetings and 
Rapid Response trainings across the district, and we would love for you to attend. Below is 
information regarding the meeting in your state: 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
These meetings are for all local union presidents and members who are interested in getting 

involved in Rapid Response. Please be sure to sign up by clicking the link so we can plan 
accordingly for each meeting. We look forward to seeing you! 

 

 
 

For additional questions about this issue or ways to get involved in Rapid Response, contact Bob Ryan,  
USW District 11 Rapid Response Coordinator, at (651) 295-4155 or rryan@usw.org. 

 

USW Rapid Response    (412) 562-2291   http://www.uswrr.org    www.facebook.com/USWRapidResponse 

Wednesday, March 22, 2023 
11:30 AM until 3:30 PM 
USW Local 241 Hall 
341 N. Main Street 
Eldorado, KS 67042 
 

Click HERE (usw.to/4fs) to sign up! 
 

 

http://usw.to/4fs
http://usw.to/4fs
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